A Work Session Meeting of the Mid-Michigan Community Fire Board, held via Zoom virtual meeting platform, was called to order by Chair Kevin Beeson at 5:30p.m., on Monday, January 18, 2021.

Members Present: Chair Kevin Beeson (from his Pine River Township home), Vice-Chair Kurt

Giles (from his St. Louis City Hall office), Bobbie Marr (from her St. Louis

City Hall office), Carmen Bajena (from her Jasper Township home)

Members Absent: Greg Mikek (excused)

Others in Attendance: Fire Chief Bill Coty and Asst. Chief Dick Prestage joined the meeting at approximately 5:45p.m. after a run.

Budget Discussion

The budget presented was reviewed and discussed. Chief Coty walked everyone though Capital Equipment items needs into the future.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Bobbie Jo Marr, Secretary